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We encourage aII members to drlve by our HoIIy office

pr ouyno; = ‘M@nd enjoy our holiday light display!
(Comr ot Hlly and Kostory L Hol |day Hours
Hours of Operation Monday, December 25, 2023 - TXBCU Offices Closed for Christmas Day
Lobby: Monday, January 1, 2024 — TXBCU Offices Closed for New Year’s Day

Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri

9:00 am - 5:00 pm W
SAVE i
10:00 am - 5:00 pm 25
THE DATE
Lobby Closed NNUAL MEEI'ING

Drive Thru: .
Monday - Friday Texas Bridge Credit Union 72nd Annual Meeting
9=°°§;‘:l;r§;‘;° - The Annual Meeting will be held on Monday March 25, 2024

9:00 am - 1:00 pm

BOOST YOUR HOLIDAY BUDGET!

Holi day

LOANS

8.99%

- Loans are ovoilable togualified members. All foans are subject to uswal credit standords. YourAPR depends
—_— = on credit standing. Other re strictions may apgly. Creditwmion memb ership is required to receive loan services.

361-855-4494
FAX 361-855-2239
Teller-Line
361-853-2255 (CALL)
Toll Free 1-800-465-4494
www.txbcu.com
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TXBC Uu

in the Community

Corpus Christi Rotary Club
Flags for Heroes

TXBCU was a sponsor of the
Rotary Club’s Flags for Heroes campaign.
We sponsored 8 U.S. flags recognizing our
military and first responders that were flown
along Shoreline/Ocean Drive in downtown
Corpus Christi from November 11-19, 2023.

Joe Salem Thanksgiving Dinner

TXBCU was a sponsor of the 80th Annual
Joe Salem Thanksgiving dinner held on
Thanksgiving Day at Sokol Hall. We donated l \

$1,000 to help with food expenses to provide [
free meals to guests in our community.

City of Corpus Christi
United Way Kickoff 5
bt =N L

TXBCU participated in the City . b AN s

of Corpus Christi’s United Way R

Kickoff campaign in November

at the CC Natatorium. We have
supported the City’s United Way
campaign for nearly 30 years by

providing prize donations
to encourage giving.

TEXAS BRIDGE

CREDIT UNIOHN

Thanksgiving Raffle

Thanks to the generosity of our amazing TXBCU members,
our annual Thanksgiving raffle was an overwhelming success
with more than $1,000 raised! We were able to provide 8
Thanksgiving baskets to our member families in need this
holiday season. Each gift basket included grocery items to
prepare a Thanksgiving meal along with a $100 H-E-B gift card.

Thank you for supporting your fellow credit union members!




